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Diary Dates 

Dinner Menu C 

Saturday 8th July—PAGWPS Camping. 

Sunday 9th July—Greenpower at Goodwood. 

Monday 10th July—3.45pm Selected Year 6 

children in away Rounders Match at Fitz. 

Tuesday 11th July—School Council lunch. 

Tuesday 11th July—1.15pm Selected children 

in the District Sports at Garons Running Track.  

Tuesday 11th July—7pm Year 6 Leavers Pro-

duction in the Sports Hall. 

Wednesday 12th July—7pm Year 6 Leavers 

Production in the Sports Hall. 

Thursday 13th July—7pm Year 3 in the Big 

Sing Soul at Rayleigh Baptist Church. 

Thursday 13th July—Reception water play 

afternoon. 

Friday 14th July—PAGWPS Summer Discos in 

the Sports Hall. KS1 4.30-5.45pm and KS2 

6.15-7.30pm. 

Stars of the Week!   

1ST  Keane Calver 

1AS  Grace Bennett 

1CA  Andy Pau 

2JB/CG Esme Kinsella 

2KO  Lily Major 

2EL  Violet Rich 

3DS  Jack Bishop 

3CF  Whole Class 

5CS  Callum Wyatt/ 

  Jacob Palombella 

5HT  Harrison Major 

6MB  Whole Class 

6DP  Whole Class 

6JK  Whole Class 

Attendance Stars of the Week are  

KS1…2KO….and KS2... 6JK both with  

100%  

      Science Question of the Week      

 What if  there was no gravity?  

PAGWPS Camping 

This weekend we will 

have our first ever 

‘Grove Fest’ Camp-

ing, with lots of fun 

and activities and live music from Cau-

tion the Band. We look forward to see-

ing all those who have bought tickets 

and hope you enjoy this family event. 

Parking around the School 

May we remind all parents and carers to be re-

spectful of our neighbours and local       

residents when parking for the school. Please 

do not obstruct driveways, or block roads at any 

time. Please also be reminded of the new park-

ing restrictions in the Spinneys with parking 

for permit holders only.  

Please make use of the car park 

in the woods wherever possible.  

Many thanks 



Reminders….  

Absences...please make any request for  

Leave of Absence well in advance. Please 

download and complete a Leave of Absence 

Form from the website (under Information 

tab), together with an explanatory letter to 

the Head Teacher and email both to           

admin@grovewood.essex.sch.uk….  

Any unplanned absences must be reported 

on the first day by 9.10am to the absence 

line. For prolonged absences please advise 

the school every third day. 

 

Please have alternative collection arrange-

ments for your child in place before school 

and advise the teacher via their home/

school book. We do not like to disturb 

the class unless it is an emergency. 

Play Buddy of the Week—Theo Brian…..Play Leader of the Week—Jimmy Harris 

Warm weather…. 

with more  warmer weather 

on the way may we remind 

you, that all children should 

apply a high protection fac-

tor sun cream before 

school in the mornings, and wear a sun hat 

(available to purchase from the office) in a 

bid to limit the damaging effects of the sun 

on the children. 

As always a filled water bottle should be 

brought into school every day. 

Summer Schools  

This year’s current Reception welcome 

to attend both Multi sports/Soccer 

Summer School. To book, please use 

the SCOPAY website. 

Green for Grenfell 

The children managed to raise a fan-

tastic £531.90 so far by wearing 

green today. The money raised will 

go towards supporting the families 

affected by the Grenfell Tower fire. 

 












